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Some suggestions to improve the outcome and flexibility of a NDIS plan for a person with a 
disability:  

1) Make it possible to transfer funds from one Support Area to a different Support Area if required.  

2) If there are funds left at the end of the annual plan these funds should be made available for 

the new plan without leaving a time gap between plans as it happens now.  

3) At the moment Unscheduled Plan Reviews take a long time to be acted upon. This delay can 

have a negative impact on the outcomes of the Plan.  

All this comes from our experience as parents dealing with our son's plan. We sincerely hope these 

serious problems will be fixed urgently. Thank you. 


